
VMUG ANNOUNCES NEW 2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NASHVILLE, Tenn. – January 1, 2019 - VMware User Group (VMUG) welcomes new board of directors for 
2020. 

VMUG board members Ben Clayton, former president, ex o�cio; and Piergiorgio Spagnolatti, outgoing vice 
president complete their terms on the VMUG Board of Directors e�ective at the end of 2019.  

Two new additions to the board include newly elected member Je� Couch, and Adrian Woodward, director, 
who returns for his second term.  

The 2020 VMware User Group Board of Directors is as follows: 

Steve Athanas, president  

Brian Chylik, secretary/treasurer 
Brad Tompkins, executive director, ex officio 

Bonnie Bauder, director 

Dr. Heinz-Hermann Adam, director 

Matt Heldstab, director 

David Sandberg, director 

Dave Simpson, director 

Ravi Venkatasubbaiah, director 

Adrian Woodward, director 

Je� Couch, director 

Ann Johnson, VMware representative 

Jean Williams, VMware representative

### 

ABOUT VMWARE USER GROUP (VMUG) 
VMware User Group (VMUG) is an independent, customer-led organization made up of more than 150,000 
members globally, created to maximize members’ use of VMware and partner solutions through knowledge 
sharing, training, collaboration, and events. VMUG is the largest user group in the virtualization and cloud 
infrastructure solutions industry. For more information on VMUG, please visit www.vmug.com. 

MEDIA CONTACT 
Addy Neider
615-800-8112
aneider@vmug.com 


